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Mr. Daniel Hronec, P.E. 

Sr. Project Manager 

Gulf Power Company   

15430 Endeavor Drive 

Jupiter, FL 33478 

Transmitted electronically to Daniel.Hronec@fpl.com 

 

RE: Geotechnical work for North Florida Resiliency Connection Transmission Line 

Project on I-75 and I-10  

 

 

Dear Mr. Hronec: 

 

Gulf Power Corporation has submitted a General Use Permit Application.  The geotechnical 

work in Florida Department of Transportation’s Right of Way proposed in the application will be 

allowed if Gulf Power Corporation meets all permitting requirements of the Florida Department 

of Transportation and the Florida Department of Environmental Protection.  During the review of 

the application, and after issuance, the Florida Department of Environmental Protection will have 

full access to Florida Department of Transportation’s Right of Way to inspect the area of 

proposed work in the Gulf Power Corporation permit application. 

 

 

 

Please let me know if you have any questions.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Douglas Dycus, P.E., CPM 

District Permit Engineer 

District Two, Maintenance 

Douglas.Dycus@dot.state.fl.us 
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